
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL

THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (A890 ACHNASHEEN-
ACHNASHELLACH-STRATHCARRON-ARDNARFF ROAD) 

(TEMPORARY CLOSURE NO2) ORDER, 2022  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council has made an Order in 
terms of Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, 
entitled as above.  The Order has been made to allow necessary repairs on the 
level crossing by Network Rail to be carried out safely.

The effect of the Order is to prohibit access by all vehicular traffic and pedestrians 
except for emergency vehicles to that section of the A890 Achnasheen-
Achnashellach-Strathcarron-Ardnarff Road extending from a point 1475 metres or 
thereby South East of its junction with the A896 Strathcarron-Kinlochewe Road 
South Eastwards for a distance of 350 metres or thereby.

An alternative route for vehicular traffic will be available via the A890-A896-A87-
A887-A82-A831-A833-A862-A835- A832 and this will be signed.  

The Order will come into force at 2200 hrs on Saturday 29th October 2022 
and will remain in effect until 0700 hours on Sunday 30th October 2022.

Iain Moncrieff
Roads Operations Manager
The Highland Council
Council Buildings
High Street
Dingwall
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